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Subject: We oppose HB 4075
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My family opposes HB 4075. Protecting 1,700 acres of world-class farmland is vitally important. Passage
of HB 4075 will prompt other jurisdictions to get on the bandwagon to lobby for exemption from Oregon's
land use laws, eroding laws that have protected Oregon farmland for over 40 years. HB 4075 would set a
dangerous precedent.

My family is a member of a Community Supported Agriculture farm in Helvetia, and having access to
locally and sustainably grown food is a huge priority for us. Knowing our farmers personally and having
healthy, locally grown produce is good for the environment and our community. Farmers have a tough
enough job as it is. Please don't make it more difficult for them.

Sincerely,

Laura Scott

3350 NW Luray Ter
Portland OR 97210



